
There was plenty of love 
spread at the Wabash 
Center Sweet Heart 
Dance. Everyone danced, 
wore beads, shined glow 
sticks, splurged on treats, 
and enjoyed the company 
of friends. It was a joy for 
all in attendance to see 
happy hearts, smiles, and 
memories being made. 
May those we serve al-
ways feel the LOVE! 

SPREADING THE LOVE  

 HOLIDAY APPRECIATION  

The Holiday Season 
was a full of joy. Wa-
bash Center made on 
campus activities 
available for employ-
ees and those we 
serve. The month of 
December was packed 
with weekly fun and 
made each member of 
the WC family feel ap-
preciated. It was  great 
to see grateful spirits 
all around! 
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With winter coming to a 
close and spring around 
the bend, it is hard not 

to reflect on the wonder-
ful things those we 

serve were able to par-
ticipate in. From the 

Christmas Dinner, holi-
day activities, to the 
Henriott Groupôs down-
town art display, and the 
Sweetheart Dance last 
week. These small joys 
are a reminder of why 
we do what we do, on 

behalf of those we 
serve. As we go about 
our service throughout 
the month of March in 

celebration of Disability 
Awareness Month, you 
should be proud that 
you are part of an ex-

ceptional team providing 
exceptional opportuni-
ties for those we serve. 

- Jason McManus -  

President   



There was much to be 
appreciated this year at 
the Wabash Center 
Christmas Dinner! With 
a visit from Santa 
Clause, a home cooked 
meal, and holiday jams, 
many memories were 
made! Immanuel United 
Church of Christ hosted 
the evening of fun which 
allowed for use of their 
full kitchen, elevators, 
stage, and sound equip-

ment. With the help of 
community volunteers 
and dedicated Wabash 
Center employees, the 
night was a holiday treat 
for all.  Many volunteers 
that lent their time and 
helpful hands, felt 
ñgratefulò for the oppor-
tunity to witness such a 
joyful group of people. 
Having the Christmas 
dinner allowed for folks 
to celebrate in fellow-

ship and have a special 
occasion to look forward 
to!  

Wabash Center has the 
pleasure of hosting an array  
of groups, volunteers, and 
active members of our com-
munity. This winter the Pur-
due University Volunteer 
Club spent time in ADA 
classrooms, created Valen-
tines, and beaded for our 
After School Program. The 
Lafayette Civitan Club do-
nated large Christmas gifts 
for many individuals we 

serve. Having our commu-
nity experience the services 
we provide, created inclu-
sion and that is our ultimate 
goal! 

CHRISTMAS DINNER  

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT  

PAGE 2 NEWSLETTER 

JOY 


